26 Amazing New Constellations Found by 3rd Grade at Grand Isle School    

By Trent 


Third grade found new constellations in room 104, Ms. G.F.’s classroom, not too long ago. Once we got interested in constellations, we tried to find new constellations.  We looked through a giant telescope, well we wished we could have, at different seasons. We realized in December the constellations move.   When we got interested, we looked and looked until we found the constellations.  Now there are 114 constellations. There are stories to go with the constellations to explain how they ended up in the sky.  For more information go to the Grand Isle School.org or go to classroom 104. 

